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Enjoy October Break!
On behalf of all the staff at school, I would like to thank parents 
and carers for your ongoing support at Rivelin. It has been an 
extremely busy half term and the children and staff have 
worked very hard. I hope you all enjoy a rest and we look 
forward to seeing you back at school on Monday 30th October. 

EYFS Autumn Treasure Walk
I really enjoyed my autumn 
walk with the reception classes 
on Tuesday morning. We 
collected autumn treasures, 
including conkers, acorns and 
different types of leaves. The 
children then used them to 
make sticky pictures. Thank you 
to all our family volunteers for 
your support. I’m looking 
forward to the next one!

Y4 Visit from the Dentist
The children learned about which foods 
can help to keep our teeth strong, and 
how to keep our teeth and gums clean and 
healthy. Then they discussed why they 
don't need to feel afraid to visit the 
dentist.

Wrap Up Warm
As the temperature is dropping, 
we ask you to send your child to 
school in a warm coat. Children 

may also benefit from a hat, scarf 
and gloves to keep themselves 

nice and warm during playtimes. 

Open Classrooms 
Open classrooms have been a 
real treat this week. They have 
been full of songs, topic quizzes 
and performances. The children 
love to share their learning with 
you and your support is very 
much appreciated. There will be 
information about next terms 
events in the near future, which 
will include bake sales and 
exciting opportunities leading 
up to Christmas. 


